Dr. Leon Buist
1007 Mount Rose St
Reno, NV 89509-3228

Nov 29, 2011

Jason King

Nevada Division of Water Resources, 901. S. Stewart St., Suite 2002
Carson City, NV 89701

Subject: A 300-Mile Pipeline is Not the Answer.

Dear Jason King,

Mr. King, [ appeal to you to dismiss ecologically-unsound plans to pump
and move water from the Great Basin National Park ecosystem more than

300 miles to Las Vegas. Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely,
Dr. Leon Buist




